
Board of Library Trustees Special Meeting 
April 1, 2022 
 
Attendance: John Buckley, Peter Olsen, Jane Harrington, Sally Bartlett, Jack Weekes, Jeannie 
Lacey, Nancy Cole, and Deb Hoadley 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to discuss a percentage increase for all library staff beginning 
the first pay period of April. In the 18 month budget, there was an increase planned for April 1. 
 
There was a discussion about performance reviews and merit increases, which will take affect 
July 1, depending on a positive vote at town meeting. 
 
John Buckley made a motion to give a cost of living increase of 3% to all library staff beginning 
the 1st pay period of April. Sherry seconded the motion.  
There was a lot of discussion. John withdrew his motion. 
 
Jane Harrington made a motion to give a cost of living increase of 2.5% to all library staff 
beginning the 1st pay period of April. Peter seconded the motion. Unanimous vote in favor. 
 
Nancy Cole asked for a vote to purchase two new fir trees in the front by the sign for $300.00.  
John made the motion, and Sherry seconded.  Unanimous vote in favor. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Deb Hoadley 
Library Director 
 
 
 


